From: Dematos. Angela

To: CcoB
Subject: County Staff 5%
Date: Tuesday, April 28, 2020 11:59:48 AM

Dear Board of Supervisors,

In my earlier email | was trying to inform you of the inaccurate information you were given
while you were discussing the matter while | was listening. | think this needs to be reassessed
with the correct information! Amy’s numbers are not accurate at all, I'm one of the “1000”
reporting to work and my department and many others are NOT getting any additional pay.
The only people getting the additional pay at this time is the EOC and JIC. | work for Facilities
and we are not even covered yet custodial is. We meet with Vendors and keep the buildings
up and running for the staff/public. Not sure how we don’t qualify but the custodians do. This
concerns me greatly that my coworkers and | go in/out to the public and were not 100 %
covered like everyone else. We might not be emergency but we’re essential enough to keep
those that are at work, up and running with their clogged toilets, faucet won’t work, doors
that are sticking, mouse droppings, keeping Public Health Lab up and running, SV up and
running and many other programs that depend on us. If Facilities isn’t there is EOC going to
take care of it?

Sincerely,
Angela DeMatos

Awngela DeMatos

Staff Services Specialist

General Services, Facilities and Support
600 W. Clark St.

Eureka, CA 95501

(707) 268-2795

Fax (707) 441-5600
adematos@co.humbold.ca.us

From: Dematos, Angela

Sent: Tuesday, April 28, 2020 11:18 AM
To: COB@co.humboldt.ca.us

Subject: 5%

I’'m one of the “1000” working and I’'m NOT getting the additional 5%. There are 15 -20 people
in my office that are not getting it.
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